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We want your views!

We are now consulting on how we want admissions to work from September 2018.  
For details, see
http://reach4.org.uk/about-us/statutory-documents/admissions/

The consultation closes on 31 January 2017. 
You can respond with your views in 3 ways:

1. On-line via 
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SFPDRBG 

2. by writing to:
Reach4 admissions consultation – FAO Anna Thompson
[state name of academy/ies your response relates to, if relevant]
C/o Scientia Academy, Mona Road, Burton Upon Trent, DE13 0UF

3. or by emailing
info@reach4.org.uk (please put ‘2018 admissions’ in your subject title)
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